Tuesday, February 8,2011 1:50:16 PM PT

Subject: Errorin ticket # L3N8G-OE1F4
Date: Thursday, February 3, 2011 6:28:59 AM PT

From: Gomes, Chuck
To: Francisco Arias
CC: Mainwold, Michael

Francisco,

Michael pointed out to me that | made a cut and paste error in our submission regarding the above referenced
new registry service ticket number for .name two-factor authentication. For Competition, the following should
be our response instead of what is there:

“Do you believe your proposed new Registry Service would have any positive or negative effects on competition?

The Registry-Registrar Two-Factor Authentication Service would have no negative effects on competition especially in light of the fact that
Registrars will be permitted to use any authentication vendor that complies with the open OATH standard. There are at least seventy (70) vendors
who currently support the OATH standard.”

If there is a way in the system for me to make the change, please let me know.

Chuck Gomes, Vice President, Policy & Compliance

3108 Ponte Morino Drive, Suite 117, Cameron Park , CA 95682
“This message is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged,

confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any unauthorized use, distribution, or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this message in error, please notify sender immediately and destroy/delete the original transmission.”
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